
 

   

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

 

Date 13th16th November 2023 

  

Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope you and your family are well. 

Following our first round of assessments recently with Y11, we are now in a position to offer extra study support sessions at 

lunch time to more students. 

These sessions are a fantastic opportunity for students to improve their progress, knowledge and understanding in their 

GCSE subjects. We are asking for your support with this to make sure your child attends if invited to a session. 

Your child is invited to attend the following session: 

Student name: 

Subject Day / Time 

Geography – GL1 Thursday lunch 1:30pm 

  

Thank you for your continued support and encouragement for your child, together we can work to achieve the best possible 

outcomes for all students. 

  

Kind regards, 

Miss Hill 

Interim Head of Geography. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 


